


Welcome
As we gather this evening, I feel fortunate to count you 
among our many faithful supporters. Saint Luke Institute 
(SLI) donors are unique. Like the Good Samaritan, you 
do not shy away from the wounded, even when it is 
uncomfortable. You know that such deep suffering 
touches all people, regardless of age, race, or vocational 
status. You step up and financially support Saint 
Luke Institute so that Catholic clergy and 
consecrated religious have access to expert 
psychological and spiritual health services.  
Thank you!

Recently, Saint Luke Institute officially launched 
a new initiative, consolidating our residential 
treatment programs into an Intensive Outpatient 
Program (IOP). The IOP allows priests, Sisters, and Brothers to live locally 
and independently, while still receiving 5-6 hours of specialized therapy 
every day, Monday through Friday. In the next weeks we will move from our 
current campus to a new office space in downtown Silver Spring to provide 
the perfect setting for our new IOP. 

This year we are pleased to honor Rev. Msgr. John J. Enzler, President 
and CEO of Catholic Charities, Archdiocese of Washington. His ministry 
embodies the compassion of Christ, reaching out and helping those in our 
society most in need. We are also deeply grateful to our Benefit Co-Chairs, 
RADM (USN ret) and Mrs. James Hinkle and The Honorable Terrence and 
Mrs. Margaret O’Donnell, whose passion, enthusiasm, and leadership are 
the driving force behind this event. They are a blessing to us all!

On behalf of the priests and consecrated religious whose bodies, minds and 
souls have been healed, I thank you for your generosity and prayers. 

Rev. David Songy, O.F.M. Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D. 
President and CEO 
Saint Luke Institute














